
The B-25 Miss Mitchell will be at Bemidji Regional Airport for Father’s Day  
weekend from Saturday, June 15 through Sunday, June 16, 2024.

SPONSORED BYSPONSORED BY

Photo by Scott Slingsby

Photo by John Love

B-25 History Flight Experience

BEMIDJI  /  JUNE 15TH-16TH, 2024

Here’s your chance to climb aboard  
North American’s B-25 Miss Mitchell for a  

once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to fly in one of  
World War II’s most vital aircraft!

VIEW TIMES AND REGISTRATION ONLINE:
cafmn.org > History Flights


